
Medford School Board Meeting
December 2021

Medford Elementary – Mr. Carlson

Celebrations/Shout Outs/Notes:
We had two Lego Robotics teams compete at the state robotics competition last weekend.  Both teams 
did an exceptional job and worked hard in preparation for the tournament.  Congratulations to all of our 
participants!

Elementary staff and students will be participating in a “December to Remember” starting on the 13th.  
Various dress up days have been planned for students and staff each day of the week.  Our goal is to 
bring some cheer to the school day and lift people’s spirits as we head into the holiday break!

School Resource Office: 
Classrooms in grades K-6 will be starting their DARE lessons the week of December 13th,  which will be 
led by our SRO Tony Davis.  Some of the topics that will be covered are: Who to Call in an Emergency, 
Safety Around the House and Safety Tips for Storing Medicines. This will be a great opportunity to have 
our resource officer speak to our students regarding various safety topics.

                                 


